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Subject Claims-based Measure Reports is Now Measure Details

Announcement from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS): 

 

A detailed view of THA/TKA PRO PM submissions is now available in the Hospital Quality Reporting (HQR) 
System. 

This view provides information about THA/TKA PRO PM submissions to help users and healthcare 
organizations understand the measure. 

Claims-based Measure reports has also been renamed to Measure Details. 

There are no changes to how Claims-based Measure reports are exported. 

Questions? Watch a short video about the new Measure Details page.  

As the HQR System continues to improve, any changes will be communicated. 

Log into HQR 

Sent from an unmonitored email address. Replies will not be read.

For further assistance regarding the information contained in this message, contact the CCSQ 

Support Center:

QNetSupport@cms.hhs.gov 

866.288.8912

TTY: 877.715.6222

Mon. - Fri., 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Op5RLKjix9Y
https://hqr.cms.gov/hqrng/login
mailto:qnetsupport@cms.hhs.gov


 

 

You are receiving this message because you are a user of the Hospital Reporting system. 

 

 

 

 




